TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN
October 30, 2022

I write this letter in support of Mr. Mitchell Mathew. I’ve known Mr. Mathew for over 20 years.
Mr. Mathew is a hard-working young man that single handedly brought his business from a one
truck operation to what it is today. Mr. Mathew is very community minded, indicative by his
involvement in local social clubs, his contributions to worthy causes, and his love for St. Croix.

Mr. Mathew is currently embarking in opening the only cement block plant on the island. He
realized the need for a block plant, did his homework and started its construction. This block
plant will be environmentally sound. Measures will be put in place and enforced to avoid/
mitigate possible environmentally issues. With all the development currently going on and
projected for the future, the block plant will be beneficial for St. Croix and the Virgin Islands as
a whole.

Mr. Mathew is the owner of Just Right Trucking for the last 20 years and has complied with
every facet of the law as it relates to his business, I am certain that he will continue to do so. I do
not hesitate to recommend the ruling be in his favor.

Respectfully,
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Major, Retired (USA)



